

BRADLEY AVENUE EXTENSION – ROAD CONSTRUCTION Wonderland Road South to Wharncliffe Road South

November 29, 2016

Dear Property Owner/Resident:

The City of London is completing the design for Bradley Avenue Road Extension project. In 2017, pending Council approval, the City plans to construct a new extension of Bradley Avenue from Wonderland Road South to Wharncliffe Road South. This letter provides you with information about the project and a public meeting.

Project Details

Location: Bradley Avenue, new road extension between Wonderland Road South and

Wharncliffe Road South

Schedule: Tentative start – Spring 2017

Completion – Winter 2017

This project will include new road construction including a multi-use pathway, Scope:

sidewalk, concrete curb and gutter, street lighting and the installation of new

storm sewers and a new culvert crossing for the Pincombe Drain.

A road widening of Wharncliffe Road South is also proposed for the

introduction of turn lanes at Bradley Avenue, including street lighting and new

sidewalk

Public Meeting

Come out to an informal open house to learn more about the project and how it will impact you.

Date:

Thursday, December 15, 2016

Time:

4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Location: London Public Library – Westmount Branch 3200 Wonderland Road South, London

Purpose:

Present the final construction plans

Review the project schedule and impacts from construction

Get answers to your questions

Public Comments Invited

There is an opportunity at any time during this project for interested persons to review outstanding issues and bring concerns to the attention of the project team. Information collected will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.

Contact Information

If you have any questions about this project, please contact one of the people listed below,

Hendrik Schuurmans, P. Eng. Consultant Project Manager AGM Engineering Ltd. 3514 White Oak Road London, ON N6E 2Z9

Tel: (519) 685-5300 Fax: (519) 685-5303

E-mail: hendrik@agm.on.ca

Max Kireev, CET,

Environmental and Engineering Services

Department City of London

300 Dufferin Ave., PO Box 5035

London, ON N6A 4L9

Tel: (519) 661-2500 Ext. 5925

Fax: (519) 661-4734

E-mail: mkireev@london.ca

We will provide you with an additional letter prior to construction to let you know more details about the schedule and impacts from the work. If you have tenants, please notify them of this upcoming construction project.

Sincerely

Ted Koza, P.Eng

Transportation Design Engineer
Transportation Planning and Design

cc Councillor Anna Hopkins
Kelly Scherr, Managing Director & City Engineer
Edward Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation
Hendrik Shuurmans, P.Eng. AGM Engineering

The Corporation of the City of London Office: 519-661- 2500 ext. 5806 Fax: 519-661-4734

tkoza@london.ca

www.london.ca

Information available in alternate formats upon request